
Ref: Ballaugh Primary School 
Replacement Slate Roof-BPS-
BSR-001-22 

Page 1 of 1  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Expressions of Interest 
 

Ballaugh Primary School Replacement Natural Slate Roof  

 
The Isle of Man Government invites expressions of interest from a suitable Contractor with 
the required knowledge & experience for the supply and installation of a new Slate roof for 
the Department of Infrastructure, Public Estates and Housing Division. 
 
The proposed works consist of the complete removal and replacement of the existing natural 
slate roof to the front of the school as per the attached site and roof plan, minor external 
repair, replacement loft insulation to improve thermal comfort and meet current building 
regulations. During the tender period all tendering contractors will be invited to visit site with 
the clients representative to view the current installation, in order to consider the best way 
they could carry out the works and limit the amount of down time and disruption to the 
school. 
 
These works are scheduled to be carried out during from 25th July 2022 and complete by the 
14th October 2022 
 
During the tender period contractors will need to produce a draft program to be submitted 
with the tender return detailing the sequence of works through to completion, considering 
the dates above. 
 
In order to participate in this competitive exercise, your organisation must be registered on 
the Isle of Man Government’s Procurement Portal. If you have not previously registered, please 
visit https://in-tendhost.co.uk/iomg/aspx/Home and select ‘Register’ from the menu on the 
left side of the Home Page. 
 
Once you have registered your organisation you should select this Quick Quote from the list 
of ‘Current Tenders’ and ‘View Details’ then click ‘Express an Interest’ at the bottom of the 
page.  Once you have expressed an interest a new tab called ‘Quote Documents’ will become 
available where you can download all the necessary information. If you choose to proceed, 
please select ‘Opt In’ and a new section will appear for you to upload your completed return 
documents. 
 
If you decide not to proceed please click ‘Opt Out’ and select a reason for not proceeding. 
 
Should you have any difficulty in using the website or registering your interest in this way, 
please e-mail procurement@gov.im  
 
The Quick Quote will remain available on the Portal for Expressions of Interest until noon 20th 
May 2022. 
 
Quick Quote Submissions must be submitted through the above Portal by noon 10th June 
2022. 
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